
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
OF 

THE WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held September 24, 1962, at Grand Junction, Colorado  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman R.F.Saunders at 2:45 P.M, 

in the Court House Annex, Room 206A, Grand Junction, Colorado with the 

following members present: 

County Commissioners: 	R.F. Saunders, Bill Tupper, Art Jens 

City Council: 	Charles Love, Ed McCormack, Herb Wright 

Also present were: 	Tom Younge, County Attorney, Ed Strnad, 

Secretary, Joe Lacy, City Manager, Andy 

Prinster, Chairman of Airport Committee from 

Chamber of Commerce and Dale Hollingsworth, 

Secretary of the Chamber. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved as read. 

As the meeting was called for the specific purpose of approval:of 

the 1963 airport budget the airport manager handed out the budget and Joe 

Lacy , City Manager, answered any questions that the board had on same. 

After much discussion Ed McCormack moved and Herb Wright seconded that 

the board approve the budget as presented. The motion carried. 

Ed McCormack asked if we should send a letter to Washington stating 

in it that we were in agreement with the examiners position on the CAB 

ruling, Mr. Younge, Attorney, stated that he did not think we should do 

this because of the expense involved, because he might have to write a 

brief and go to Washington to present same, if we started any correspondence. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:05 P.M. 
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